
Greater Maple Valley Area Council 
P.O. Box 101 
Maple Valley, WA  98038 
 
 
February 7, 2008 
 
 
Lynn Sykes 
Puget Sound Clean Air Agency 
1904 Third Ave 
Suite 105 
Seattle, WA  98101 
 
Ms. Sykes, 
 
The Greater Maple Valley Area Council (GMVAC) has recently become aware of the proposed rule and is 
beginning our review of the appropriate regulatory documents. We respectfully request more time to consider 
the proposed changes and their affect on our Rural Area constituents. 
 
In addition, we would like to extend an invitation for a Puget Sound Clean Air Agency representative to discuss 
the proposal with the GMVAC and citizens in our community at a future GMVAC meeting. Our next Regular 
Monthly Meeting will be held on Monday, March 3, at 7:00 PM at the Sheriff’s Precinct # 3 Headquarters located 
at 231st St & SR-169 (Maple Valley Highway) located in Maple Valley. 
 
Please contact me at your convenience. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Original signed by 
Steve Hiester (gmvac_chair@hotmail.com) 
Chairman, Greater Maple Valley Area Council 
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